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January 28,

BOARD OF SUPERVI SORS
County of Santa Cruz
701 COcean Street

Santa Cruz, CA 95060

RE: REQUEST FOR SPECI AL CONSI DERATI ON FOR APPLI CATI ON
#98- 0426, APN 057-061-16

Dear Menbers of the Board:

County Code Section 18.10.350 allows nenbers of the Board of
Supervisors to request that the Board set a planning item for
speci al consideration before the Board. This letter is to
request that the Board of Supervisors set for special

consi deration Application #98-0426. The applicant is Richard

Beale, the owner is Brian H nman and the application is for the
fol | owi ng:

Proposal to construct a three-story, single-famly dwelling
with basenent, an attached garage and two attached
habi t abl e accessory structures for pool use conprised of
two bat hrooni changing roons of |ess than 100 square feet
each | ocated above the garage, totaling 14,766 square feet,
and a detached 277 square foot, non-habitable accessory
structure (generator house), and to grade about 5,560 cubic

yards for the building site, courtyard, pool driveway and
access road.

The project requires a Coastal Developnment Permt,
Dwelling Review, a Residential Developnment Permt
28 foot height linmt to 51 feet by
setbacks from 20 feet by 5 feet for every foot over 28 feetin
height to 135 feet, and to construct two habitable accessory

structures greater than 17 feet in height with bathroons, and

prelimnary grading approval. The project is located in the
vicinity of Afio Nuevo State Park.
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The Zoning Administrator approved this application on Friday,
January 21, 2000. The State Parks and Recreation Superintendent
for the district including Afio Nuevo State Park, anong others,

rai sed serious concerns about the visual inpacts of the project
on this internationally known park. Gven the inportance of this
recreational resource and other issues identified, | think this

Board should decide on the proposal.

Therefore, | recomend that the Board of Supervisors set
Application #98-0426 for special consideration before the Board

pursuant to the procedures contained in Sectionl8.10.350 of the
Santa Cruz County Code.

Si ncerely,

Vor L (MNowrmhsud

MARDI  WORIVHOUDT, Super vi sor
Third District

MW : pmp

cc: Brian Hi nman
Ri chard Beale
Pl anning Director
State Parks and Recreation Departnment
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